
 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION LETTER

April 24, 2024 
 
Mr. John Storms 
Oklahoma City Airport Trust 
7100 Terminal Drive, Unit 937 
Oklahoma City, OK  73159 
 
 
Re:  Recommendation Letter for OCAT WPA 2435  
 MPB Parking Lot Joint and Pavement Repair (MMAC) - OKC, OK. 
 
Mr. Storms, 
 
C. H. Guernsey has reviewed the project bid results for the above referenced project.  Please 
see the attached Bid Tabulation Sheet for reference.  Two qualified bids for the referenced 
project were received via Periscope on 24-April-2024.  There were no alternate bids requested. 
 
Of the two bids received, the low bidder was $54,412 below Guernsey’s Opinion of Probable 
Project Cost (base bid) of $459,182. 
 
Based on the information received, C. H. Guernsey’s recommendation to the Oklahoma City 
Airport Trust is to award the Contract for OCAT WPA 2435 to CGC, LLC of Edmond, OK. 
 
          Base Bid  

• CGC, LLC       $ 404,770.00 
 
Should you have any additional questions about this recommendation, please feel free to 
contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
C.H. Guernsey & Company      

 

 

Steve Scovel, NCARB 

Sr. Architect, PM  

Ph. 405-416-8258 
Email steve.scovel@guernsey.us 
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